
                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 

                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                  
 
 
 
 

COUGAR TRACKS 
MAY  2023 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
CES Food Pantry 

8:30 – 3:30 
Available Daily 

 
May 2nd 

Gr. 4 Colby College  
10:00-1:00 

 
May 3rd 

PTF Meeting 
 3:00-4:00 

 
May 4th 

Mad Science 
 Gr. 4-6 AM 
Gr. K-3 PM 

 
May 10th 

Early Release 
 11:45 dismissal 

 
May 12th 

Gr. 6 KVCC Trip 
 

May 17 - 19 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

May 19th 

Kindergarten 
Screening 

  
May 22  

PE  Bowling 
Grades 5, 6, 3 & PK 

 
May 23  

PE  Bowling 
Grades 4 & 1 

 
May 24  

PE  Bowling 
Grades 2 & K 

 
 

  

APRIL - Students of the Month 
 

Jax Alley, June Booth, Hayley Murchison, 
Austin Boudreau, Mac Carter, Ezra Phair, 
Brenda McIntire, Ava Moshier, Hunter Reed, 

Isaac Johnson, Boston Phair, Abel Bouchard,  
Makenzie Demassini-Branco, Avery Frati, 

Emma Dunlap, Brandy Quirion, Avalyn Walz, 
Nora Grotton, Gracie Hilton 

 
Congratulations 

 

Coming in June…. 
 

The Seldon Fitzgerald Speech Competition 
for students in grades 4-6 will happen at 
the beginning of June.  Be on the lookout 
for information coming home soon. 
 
Field Day will be the afternoon of June 13. 
 
School wide Marble Competition – more 
information will be coming home. 

 
We were so happy to have the Masons’ Bikes 
for Books program back at Canaan 
Elementary.  Over that past few months 
students have been reading in order to earn 
chances to win a new bike sponsored by the 
local Masons Lodge.  We would like to thank 
the Masons for their continued support with 
this program.   
 
The following students were drawn as 
winners of a new bike: 
 
 Jax Alley, June Booth, Shianne Smith, Mac 
Carter, Cassity Judkins, Ram Patel, Dalton 
Gallion, Gabby Worcester, Jerrick 
McGaughney, Quinn Sawyer, Bailey Anderson, 
Anthony Capraro, Nora Grotton, and Josh 
Waugh.   
Congratulations to all the winners; enjoy your 
new bicycles and remember to keep reading! 

 
 

 

MAY 
Principal’s Message 

     The month of May has us looking forward to warmer weather and blooming flowers. 
May also means state testing for students in grades 3-6 and district assessments for all 
students.  Coming to school well rested and on time is an important part of student 
success.   
     May 9th , 11th  and 12th  the dental hygienist will be here to do six month check-ups. 
     The spring book fair will be May 17-19.  This years’ fair is not a buy one, get one.  All 
forms of payment accepted. 
     Our food cupboard is fully stocked with many shelf items as well as a selection of 
frozen meats.  The cupboard is available daily between the hours of 8:30 and 3:30.  
Stop in and check it out! 
     Kindergarten Screening will be held on May 19th for Canaan Elementary. Your child 
must be 5 years old on or before October 15, 2023  to register.  Please call the school 
for an appointment or questions at 474-3901. There will be no school on May 19th for 
current Kindergarten and Pre-K students due to screening.  
     The last day of school is scheduled for June 15th as long as we do not have any 
further cancellations. 


